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August 2017 
  
I am happy to welcome you to the 2017-2018 school year! I have been a part of the Wallenpaupack Area 
School District for many years as a Special Education Teacher.  I also had the opportunity to serve as the 
Disciplinarian at the North Intermediate School. I am now honored to be joining the Wallenpaupack Area 
High School administrative team as an Assistant Principal.  
 
I began in education 21 years ago.  Prior to coming to Wallenpaupack, I taught Emotional and Learning 
Support at the middle and high school level and was Dean of Students at the secondary level in Maryland. 
I feel my previous experiences have prepared me well for this new challenge. As an educator and 
instructional leader, I believe in approaching all situations with a student-centered, team approach.  Doing 
what is best for students is critically important, and this enables them to grow and excel in all areas.    
 
Over the past few weeks, I have had the opportunity to engage with students, parents, staff and community 
members. I am dedicated to promoting a positive learning environment for all students and am excited to 
collaborate with all stakeholders to ensure an environment that promotes the focus on learning for every 
student. I recognize that a strong partnership with these important stakeholders will make a great 
difference in your child’s education. 

 
Communication between home and school is an essential component for your child’s success. As Assistant 
Principal I am always willing and available to discuss with you any ideas, concerns or questions. Together 
we can positively impact student achievement and prepare children for their future endeavors.  
 
Best wishes for a positive and successful school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Delia Peppiatt 
Assistant Principal 
 

 

 


